
  

A little introduction & big warm hello from your new cluster
administrator Rebecca Giles. 

“I'm so pleased to have been welcomed
into the churches and I have had the pleasure to
meet a few of you already and look forward to
meeting more as time goes on. I will be helping
Joe and the 5 churches with admin and will be
available Mondays, Tuesday and Wednesdays
from 9-1 (Mon & Weds based in St.Mary's,
Tuesday from home). You can reach me on the
email address: info.callingtoncluster@gmail.com
or on mobile 07907081163.''

        ''I moved to Kelly Bray from London in 2014,
and in 2015 I met my now husband, Nick. Our
little family is complete with our Collie X called
Steve. In my spare time I make paper flowers for
weddings, and we love visiting antiques fairs and
markets. I look forward to seeing you soon. 

Rebecca.''


